Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

We will not have school on Monday, January 15, as GCS will be observing Martin Luther King's Birthday.

We will return to school on Tuesday, but as a precaution for bad weather, we allowed all students to take their chromebooks home. If we are out on Tuesday, students will have assignments posted on Canvas and all teachers are offering Office Hours for remote learning.

Athletics for this week are as follows:
Thursday, January 18 - Basketball vs. Allen - Home
Thursday, January 18 - Wrestling vs. Allen - Away

This is the last week of the 1st semester, so I encourage all students to make sure that they have completed all assignments. On January 22, we will offer Student Led conferences with teachers from 11 am to 3 pm. If you would like to meet with your student's teacher, please schedule an appointment to learn of their progress.

We are currently meeting with all 8th graders regarding choice schools for high school next year. During my monthly Ram Conversation, Mrs. Lane, our school counselor, will discuss choice options with all parents that are on the call. I encourage all 8th grade parents to join the meeting on Wednesday at 6:30 pm on Zoom. The link is in the email.

Those are all of the messages for this week. Let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!

Topic: January RAM Conversation
Time: Jan 17, 2024 06:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/2039258933?pwd=q1AvGACUlbOmFWTfgOMW0zA2NYlXiH.1&omn=88543984478

Meeting ID: 203 925 8933
Passcode: Ramily
